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Dear Charing Cross Owners & Residents,
 
In response to requests from the community, Charing Cross has scheduled a 2-day community
yard sale for Saturday, June 22, 2024, and Sunday, June 23, 2024, from 8:30am-3:00pm on
each day.
 
Owners & residents must remove all items from view by the end of each sale day, and
individual owners and residents are responsible for any unsold items.
 
Despite the information that was included on flyers that were attached to our mailboxes,
please note there is no requirement to signup for this event by email or to confirm your
participation, and the association will not be directly involved in running this community event.
 
Good luck to everyone who chooses to participate.
 
Sincerely,
 
Board of Directors
 
 

 

Please DO NOT REPLY to this email.  If you have questions or concerns, you may contact your
manager at m.klein@cpm975.com
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